

Massachusetts Health Freedom Lobbyist

Dear Massachusetts Health Freedom Community,

The time has come for us to take decisive action to secure our health freedom rights. We need dedicated health freedom lobbyists at Beacon Hill every day, championing our cause and ensuring our voices are heard.

If we had consistent and persistent advocates meeting with and educating legislators and their staff, we could build strong relationships and address these issues much earlier. This would enable us to identify and stop detrimental bills swiftly while promoting beneficial legislation that supports health freedom in Massachusetts.

Rather than relying on lobbyists who may prioritize their paycheck over our cause or who are reluctant to address this issue, we need individuals from within our movement who are passionate about health freedom. These individuals should be present on Beacon Hill several days a week, advocating for our rights.

The good news is we have a dedicated individual, Julie Booras, with a proven track record, ready and willing to register as a lobbyist and fight for your health freedom rights. However, we need steady funding to make this possible, and we need it urgently.

We must band together to support medical freedom. Please contribute to this effort by donating as much as possible on a monthly basis. We also urge you to share this message widely within your network.

If every Massachusetts resident who cares about health freedom contributes we could have multiple health freedom lobbyists on Beacon Hill.

Please donate monthly and generously to send a health freedom lobbyist to Beacon Hill. Our children and the future of our state depend on it.

\$20 x 12 months x 250

A full-time health freedom lobbyists on Beacon Hill

Donate Online

https://donorbox.org/healthrightsma4hf

Donate by mail: Health Rights MA C/O Adams Financial 2 Columbia Rd Unit 9 Pembroke, MA 02359



people

Please donate MONTHLY whatever you